Turkey Valley Community School
Jackson Junction IA 52171

The Turkey Valley School Board met in a regular session on Monday, August 14, 2023. The meeting was
held in the Elementary Meeting Room at Turkey Valley School, Jackson Junction, IA. Ernie Schmitt
called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. The following Board Directors answered roll call: Ernie Schmitt,
Jody Steinlage, Leon Shatek, and Don Blazek Jr. Katie Stika was absent.

Moved by Blazek and seconded by Shatek to approve the agenda as presented. Carried unanimously.

Moved by Shatek and seconded by Blazek to approve the consent agenda items. Board Minutes: July 10,
2023, regular meeting. Resignations: none; Appointments: Tammy Vrzak - volunteer assistant jr hi
volleyball coach. Carried unanimously.

Moved by Steinlage and seconded by Shatek to approve the financial reports and bills. General Fund
$231,623.19, Hot Lunch $649.24, Clearing $14,860.77, PPEL $1,519.36, Capital $11,898.00 Carried
unanimously.

Mr. Jurrens reviewed the changes in these policies with the board. Moved by Blazek and seconded by
Shatek to approve the second reading of Board Policies, 402.05, 503.07, 503.07E1, 503.07E2, 605.1,
605.1R1, 605.2, 605.3, 605.3R1, 605.3ES, 605.5, 605.7R1. Carried unanimously.

The FFA Fundraiser item will be discussed at a later date. The students needed additional time to
research this fundraiser. They will bring it back to the board when they have their information.

Moved by Blazek and seconded by Steinlage to approve the NICC Health Occupations and College
Course Contracts 2023-2024. Carried unanimously.

Moved by Shatek and seconded by Blazek to approve the first reading of board policies - Series 800.
Carried unanimously.

Moved by Blazek and seconded by Steinlage to approve the CSIAC (Comprehensive School
Improvement Advisory Committee)2023-2024. Carried unanimously.

Mrs. Hoy sent a huge shout out to the custodial staff. The building, again, looks amazing! She updated
the board with dates of PD, open house on Aug 21, and school starts on Aug. 23.

Mr. Jurrens mirrored Mrs. Hoy’s thank you to the custodians. It is awesome to walk into this building and
see the obvious pride in our school. He also reminded the board that paperwork for school board
candidate filing begins Aug. 28 and the deadline is September 21, 2023.



Thank you to Farmers Win, Ben Schmitt, Luke Reicks and Isaac Toberman for taking time to help install
the new rubber mulch on the playground at Turkey Valley. Thanks to Lee Fischer for excavating the area,
and thanks to Don Blazek for hauling the loads of old wood chips. This is just another reminder that The
Turkey Valley Community is made up of great businesses and awesome volunteers. Thank you everyone
for taking the time to help at Turkey Valley!

The next regular school board meeting will be held on Monday September 11, 2023 @ 7:00 PM.

Moved by Steinlage and seconded by Blazek to adjourn at 7:20 PM. Carried unanimously.
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